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O, I do like to be beside the seaside… 
On Wednesday, Year 2 and Year 5 went to Southend-
on-Sea to spend a day learning about the seaside. They 
had a fantastic time, having the best of the weather 
(sun, with a lovely sea breeze) and enjoying all 
Southend had to offer. Thank you to the staff for all 
their effort in arranging the trip. 

Year 2 children on the beach 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 5 children on the pier 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reports and Parents Evening 
You will receive your child’s school report on 
Wednesday (8th July). If you would like to discuss the 
report with the classteacher, please sign up to see him/
her on Tuesday 14th July. 
You can sign up on a sheet in the office, or by emailing 
Ms Lo at office@stmbs.org.uk 
 

Eid 
We understand that Eid is likely to fall on either 17th 
or 18th of July this year. We understand that if it is on 
17th, families may need the day to celebrate this  
special time with their families. Please note that the 
advice from the Local Authority is that all children 
should be back in school on 20th and 21st July and  
absences should not be authorised for Eid on these 
dates. Children who are absent for religious obser-
vance are still eligible for the 100% attendance prizes. 
 

Year 5 Transition Meeting 
On Thursday 9th July, we will be having a meeting for 
all Y5 parents about the PGL residential trip in Sep-
tember, and transition to Secondary school. Many 
schools have open days early in September, so it’s 
good to start looking at the information now. We 
hope to see you all there. 
 

End of Term Dates 
Our end of year church service will be on Thursday 
16th July at 9.15—parents are welcome in church at 
9.00 for coffee. 
There will be an open morning for F2 parents whose 
children are going into Y1 next year, on 17th July at 
10.00, followed by a picnic. 
The Year 6 leavers’ assembly will now be on Monday 
20th July.  
We will hold an end of year Attendance assembly, 
where we will find out who has won the attendance 
prizes, on Tuesday 21st July at 9.00. Parents are 
welcome to attend. 
 
Best wishes for the weekend— 

 
Emily Norman—Headteacher 


